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February 12, 2022
Dear President and Chief,

      I am personally inviting you and your members to attend the National Fire and Emergency Services Symposium and 32st Annual National Fire and Emergency Services Dinner. After canceling the two previously scheduled National Fire and Emergency Services Symposium and Dinner programs due to COVID-19, the Congressional Fire Services Institute (CFSI) looks forward to hosting the 32nd Annual National Fire and Emergency Services Symposium and Dinner program on April 6 -7, 2022.  The CFSI certainly hope that members of the Delaware Volunteer Firefighters Association will be willing to renew their support of CFSI by attending the event.  Attached is a letter from CFSI’s Executive Director, Bill Webb, highlighting the program for 2022.  Also attached is the registration form.  I hope to see you all in Washington in April.  

Sincerely,

Dan Carrier
President
DVFA
